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Between June of 2013 and May of 2014, 17 undergraduate students were interviewed during  

their application process for professional school.  The committee met several Fridays for at least 

1.5 hours per interview.  For the2013- 2014 Application year, seven students were interviewed 

for medical school, two were interviewed for Physician Assistant School two dental applicants 

amended their files.  Three graduate students amended their original interview.  Seven students 

were interviewed for the 2014-2015 application cycle, three medical applicants and four dental 

applicants.   

The committee chairs wrote letters for a total of 16 students, requiring about 20 hours of work.  

Each Chair in most cases sent multiple letters since most students apply to more than one school 

or program.  These students included current seniors and a number of students that had graduated 

in previous years, but had been interviewed earlier and were now seeking admittance into a 

professional program.  The chair and other members of the committee also reviewed and 

critiqued the applicants personal statements, during both the summer and academic year. 

Acceptances are categorized below and reflect the known numbers as of 4-18-13.   

 

Number of      Known       Percentage  

Applicants             Acceptances            Waitlist*        WL/Accept       

Medical Programs (MD or DO)         9                  2                    3        55.5% 

Physician Assistant         9   7                                    77.8% 

Dental School         2   0  0                      0.0% 

 

Overall         31   18  2          64.5% 

*Waitlisted student still have a chance to be admitted for the current application period.  Students 

in this category have not been denied admittance at this time. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Allison Wiedemeier,  Ph.D.      

Chair of Premedical/Predental Advisory Committee 


